
January 9, 2018

S.H.A.R.P = Safe, Helpful, Accountable, Respectful, Positive             
Website: http://kidd.sd38.bc.ca  Twitter: @ThomasKiddsd38 

Dear Families,

We hope that everyone had a restful and relaxing 
winter break.  A new year brings time when we set goals 
for ourselves or try something new.  At Kidd, we’re 
jumping back into school with drumming lessons this 
week, basketball for students in Grades 4 - 7, as well as 
Drug Abuse Resistance Education (DARE) for our 
students in Grade 5!  All great opportunities for our 
students to learn something new in January.  If you have 
any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 
contact me at the office.

Kathy Pantaleo

Principal
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Important Dates! 

Jan 9 -  Drumming with    
Milton Randall begins   

Jan 16 - PAC Meeting @    
6:30pm                            

Jan 17 - Hot Lunch                 
Jan 17 - BC Lions Presentation    

@ 1:45                                
Jan 24 - Snack Shack                      
Jan 26 - ProD - School is 

Closed                        
Jan 31 - Div 2 - 8 Skating at 

RIC                       
Feb 1  - Div 1 and International 

Students Skating   

Kidd Schedule 

8:30 - Morning Warning 
Bell 8:45 - Classes Begin            
10:25 - 10:40 - Recess         
12:05 - 12:45 - Lunch             
2:38 - Dismissal

Kidd Courier 

Volunteers from Tzu Chi cooked pancakes for the whole school on Dec 18th!
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Drumming in January! 

We are very excited for our first week back to 
school in January!  Milton Randall, the talented 
drumming instructor from Groove Masters 
Production, will introduce our students to a variety 
of drums and techniques from Tuesday to Friday 
with a performance Friday afternoon at 1:10pm!  
Families are welcome to join us and see what our 
students have learned. Thank you to our PAC for 
helping sponsor this wonderful opportunity for our 
students!

International Students Coming to Kidd 

At the end of January, we will be hosting 24 Grade 7 
students from China for one month!  They will be 
here to learn English, and understand more about 
Canadian culture.  There will be another classroom 
teacher at our school 
who will be teaching 
the International 
Students during their 
stay.  We are excited 
to have them visiting 
our school and we will 
make sure that they feel welcome during their visit! 
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January 26th is a 
Professional 
Development Day - 
no school on this day. 

Skating in January! 

We’re going skating at 
the Richmond Ice 
Centre on January 31st 
and February 1st!  
Students in Divisions 2 - 
8 will be skating  on the 
first day, and students in 
Division 1 will be 
skating with the 
International Students 
on February 1st.  
Skating will cost $5.00.  
A notice will be going 
home today.
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